
 

 
We’re going virtual!  

 
Join in on the fun from July 18-July 19. 
Saturday, July 18 will be a day full of fun 

quests that you can do from wherever 
you are! On Sunday, July 19, we’ll hold a 

virtual closing ceremony with a “Best 
Quests” video, the announcement of 

winners and prizes. 
 

Even though you’ll be participating from 
home, you will still receive a special 

QuestFest patch to remember the fun! 
 

Visit the QuestFest website, 
www.gsquestfest.org, for more 

information regarding this fun virtual 
event. We’ll “see” you there! 
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@gsquestfest 

http://www.gsquestfest.org/

